
MEETING MINUTES OF THE SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION JULY 2, 2019 
 
 
 
OPENING PRAYER BY SGT AT ARMS RAY CLINARD. 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY SENIOR VICE MARK CASWELL AT 7:30 PM.   

  
   ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS – EXCUSED RICK BYRNE, BUTCH MAXWELL, MIKE FEIGLEY, AND ANDY GROHOWSKI 
 

  ADJUTANT MORIN PROVIDED THE MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 4, 2019 TO THOSE IN ATTENDANCE.  MOTION BY 
  FRED MORIN TO ACCEPT THE MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 4, 2019 AS PRESENTED AND CORRECTED, 2ND 
  BY RAY CLINARD, MOTION CARRIED. 
 
  VISITORS – NONE  
    
COMMITTEE REPORTS – FINANCE   

   CHECKING ACCOUNT- $7,351.04. 
   SPECIAL EVENTS- $1,100.00. 
                SAVINGS- $5,194.58 
                

MOTION BY MIKE MCDONNELL, 2ND BY RAY CLINARD TO ACCEPT THE JUNE 4, 2019 FINANCE REPORT SUBJECT TO 
FUTURE AUDIT, MOTION CARRIED. 

    
  JUNE 2019 STEAK FRY NIGHT & CONVENTION REPORTS ATTACHED. 
 

                 MEMBERSHIP – 2019 MEMBERSHIP GOAL IS 181.  PAID MEMBERS TO DATE 153.    
                 
 SICK CALL – BUTCH MAXWELL WAS INJURED IN A MOTORCYLE ACCIDENT ON THE WAY TO THE 2019 SAL CONVENTION 
 IN STEVENSVILLE, MI.  HE IS RECOVERING IN THE MEDI LODGE CARE FACILITY IN MILFORD, MI.  MIKE FEIGLEY IS HOME 
 RECUPERATING FROM AN SEVERE NECK INFECTION. 

  
 UNFINISHED BUSINESS – THE 2019 SAL CONVENTION WAS IN STEVENSVILLE, MI AND SAL 216 MEMBERS ATTENDING 
 WERE FRED, RICK, MARK, BUTCH, AND DALE.  BUTCH DIDN’T MAKE IT BECAUSE OF HIS ACCIDENT. THE NEW 
 DETACHMENT COMMANDER IS MIKE HOLY FROM HOWELL, MI.  
 
 MARK CASWELL PRESENTED THE DONATIONS FROM SAL 216 AND WE HAD A GOOD RELAXING TIME.   
 
 THE ANNUAL AMERICAN LEGION GOLF OUTING IS COMING UP ON AUGUST 25, 2019 AT HARTLAND GLEN GOLF COURSE. 
 THE FLYERS WILL BE AVAILABLE SOON SO WE CAN GET DONATIONS TO EVENT. 
 
 NEW BUSINESS – NONE 
 
 CORRESPONDENCE- ADJUANT MORIN READ A THANK YOU LETTER FROM FISHER HOUSE FOR THE SQUADRON 216 
 DONATION OF $2,000.00. 
 
 GOOD OF THE SAL- A FUND RAISING EVENT WAS HELD FOR BUTCH MAXWELL ON JUNE 30, 2019 AT THE POST WHICH  
 WAS VERY WELL ATTENDED.  THANK YOU TO ALL WHO WORKED AND DONATED TO MAKE THE EVENT SO SUCCESSFUL. 
 THE SAL 216 DONATED THE BEER AND MISC. SUPPLIES FOR THE BUTCH MAXWELL BENEFIT ON JUNE 30, 2019. 
 
 DISCUSSION ON MAILING OUT POST CARDS TO SAL MEMBERS TO TRY TO GET MORE INVOLVEMENT IN MEETINGS AND 
 SAL OR LEGION EVENTS.  WE WILL DISCUSS FURTHER AFTER THE NEW MEMBERSHIP CARDS ARRIVE SOON. 
 
 THE POST IS HAVING A 100TH ANNIVERSARY OPEN HOUSE IN JULY 21, 2019.   
 
 
 
    
  NEXT MEETING – AUGUST 6, 2019 AT 7:30 PM.   MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:06 PM. 

  
                       
                    

 
                   RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

   
                     FREDERICK J. MORIN- SAL ADJUTANT 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 


